
155 East Broad Street 
Suite 250 

Columbus, Ohio, 43215 

o: 614-222-1330 
f: 614-222-1337 

October 11, 2023 

Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3716 

Re: OPSB Case No. 20-1411-GA-BTX / In the Matter of the Application of Duke Energy 
Ohio, Inc., for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the 
Construction of the Bethel-Batavia Pipeline. 
Opinion & Order Condition 5 – Installation of Underground Warning Tape 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

In accordance with condition 5 of the Opinion and Order, issued in this case on July 15, 2021, 
Duke Energy Ohio, Inc. (Duke Energy Ohio or Company) submits this notice to inform you that 
it has installed underground warning tape above the pipeline to caution excavators of the buried 
pipeline below. The photograph below is an example of such installation. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Emily A. Olive, CP 
Emily A. Olive 
Senior Paralegal 

cc: Ashton Holderbaum 
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